
 
 

 
The Hornet Weekly 

Back to School Edition 
 
 
 

Monday, September 4 
• Labour Day – School Closed 

 
Tuesday, September 5  

• Kindergarten Staggered Start – Days booked by parents 
Morning Class 9:30 – 11:00 a.m.; Afternoon Class 1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.; Full Day Class 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 
p.m. 

• Grade 1-6 First Day of School 
 
Wednesday, September 6 

• Kindergarten First Day of School 
 
Thursday, September 7 
 
Friday, September 8 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Links:  
LEH Website 

PowerSchool Parent Portal 
Monthly Calendar 
Healthy Hunger 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://leh.spschools.org/
https://spschools.powerschool.com/
https://leh.spschools.org/information/calendar
https://healthyhunger.ca/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
OF PARTICULAR NOTE: 
 

 
● We are looking for individuals who may be interested in lunch supervisor positions for the 2023-2024 

school year. Position start date is August 31, 2023. This is a paid position. Duties involve monitoring the 
students while they eat their lunch and/or supervising the playground during lunch recess. Must be a good 
communicator and enjoy interaction with the students. Supervisors may be required Monday to Friday from 
12:15 – 1:15 p.m., or substitute supervisors as required. If you are interested and can commit to a 
consistent schedule, please call Daphne at 780-460-0034 or email daphne.bezovie@spschools.org.  
 

● SAVE THE DATE! Our Meet the Teacher Night will be held Wednesday September 13th from 5:00-7:00 
p.m. Teachers would love to meet you in their classrooms and you’ll have a chance to explore the  
school. We will also have a few food trucks onsite in case you want a sweet treat: Mini Donuts,  
Ice Cream & Chocolate Dipped Cheesecake & Bananas. 
 

● We are looking for parent volunteers to help with our Annual Corn Roast on Thursday September 14 from 
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Please contact Mrs. Schepens at tammy.schepens@spschools.org if you are able 
to help. 
 

● The Hornet Weekly is a weekly newsletter sent by the office that outlines the next week. This newsletter  
will also have important information about upcoming school events and fundraisers. Past editions can also 
be found on our website under the “For Parents” menu. 
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